
MHS Food Services/Meals 
 
There will be no cash transactions at point of sale. There are two options to fund meal accounts 
at MHS:  

●​ MySchoolBucks.com 
●​ Direct deposit envelopes that will be left with teachers in classrooms. Students can give 

to teachers or food service upon delivery.  
 
Ordering Meals:  
Each day, students will be reminded to fill out a Google Form (posted in an accessible place on 
the MRPS website) where they can order breakfast/lunch for the following day. (this includes 
Friday for Monday) This can also be done at home should a student be absent. Please see form 
here. 

●​ If a student is not present in school on any day, the student can fill out the form from 
home and/or there will be a few extra meals during delivery times.  

●​ Tuesday, September 8th and Wednesday, September 9th will be flexible days where 
food service will offer meals for students to pick up after class.  

●​ Starting Wednesday, September 9th, teachers will provide students the opportunity, in 
class, to order food for the following day (Thursday, September 10th-green day) 

 
Delivery and Payment: 
Food services will use the last 30 minutes of each class period/cohort to deliver meals for the 
following day.  

●​ Food services will deliver to classrooms and solicit payment by students at the point of 
pick up. Each student should have their pin number ready for purchase.  

 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdXe2rXDkt7GNsxYYRSQySTJDAglkZQx2aAj0HDEFY2xgwUpQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

